
Date: 5/14/2024

To: State Agencies

From: APP Team

Re: New APP Enhancements

Dear Valued APP User,

As we work to help our users reduce waste, we've incorporated new changes to the system to accommodate you,

including a few new useful columns.

1. Browse Orders Page - Purchasing Agency Added

2. Expiring Insurance Documents Homepage Widget - Contract Owner and Supplier Name Added



3. Expiring Contracts (Up to 90 Days) Homepage Widget - Contracting Agency and Contract Owner Added

4. E-signature Template - Added SIGN to Authoring Documents

Please Note: Functionality is ONLY available for the State Procurement Office

Template Example:



We hope these additional enhancements will improve your APP experience. If you have any questions or concerns,

please contact APP Help desk by emailing support at: app@azdoa.gov.

Sincerely,
APP Team

mailto:app@azdoa.gov

